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I am a rural Oregonian from Roseburg who has lived here 40 years.  I am
terrified of climate change and the rate that our trees are dying
because of the drought.  I am also terrified of the fires that have
happened over the past 10 years in our Douglas County alone.  Please do
something to STOP CLIMATE CHANGE!  Don't just walk out and turn your
backs to this alarming  climate devastation.

--
________________
George and Virginia Roth
Roseburg, Or


